
Quarterly Report ending December 31, 2021 

 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants distributed by AVCCD to Fall 2021 students under section 2003 (a) 
(1) of the American Rescue Plan (ARP-HEERFIII) during the reporting period of October 1, 2021 to 
December 31, 2021 was $8,505,125 to 8,466 students. During this reporting period 169 grants 
totaling $81,550 were returned to AVCCD.  
 
The total ARP Emergency Financial Aid Grants AVCCD has disbursed is $11,322,250 to 10355 
students. There have been a total of 202 grants in the amount of $97,800 returned to AVCCD, 
bringing the total funds disbursed to $11,224,450. 
 
The method used by AVCCD to determine the Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Fall 2021 students 
under section 2003 (a) (1) of the American Rescue Plan (ARP-HEERFIII) was as follows: 
 
All students with verified profiles, except those incarcerated, were deemed eligible. The minimum 
grant for Pell eligible students was $175. The grants were then based on student’s enrollment 
status. Less than half time (>0 and <6 units) received $350 if Pell eligible. Half time (>=6 and <9 
units) received $950, three quarter time (>=9 and <12 units) received $1100 and full time (>=6 12 
units) received $1250. Students taking non-credit course received a grant of $175 if Pell eligible. 
 
 
 
To receive an accessible format of this report, please contact Tammara Steffes at tsteffes@avc.edu 
 
Please see link below for information provided to AVCCD students. 
https://www.avc.edu/heerf 
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